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Lifelong Learning Opportunities 

 

 
Participants in the Andrews Doctor of Ministry Program have access to 

an important lifelong learning opportunity. Once they have completed 
the four modules of a concentration they may attend the intensive in 
any future Doctor of Ministry module in any of our various 
concentrations free of any tuition charge. All that is required is 
notification of the Doctor of Ministry office and consent of the lead 
teacher.  

 
We feel this is a contribution we can make as we partner together for 
the ongoing formation of leaders for God’s church. We all sense the 
call to give our best in service. Take advantage of it if you are one of 
our graduates! 
 

Skip Bell 
Director, Doctor of Ministry Program 

Save the Date 
The next Doctor of Ministry conference is scheduled for September 19-20, 2011, to convene at 
the Andrews University campus. Concentration coordinators, lead teachers, project advisors, 

Seminary faculty members, and any interested persons are invited to participate. The annual 
conference affords the opportunity for new ideas, inspiration, and dialogue toward the goal of 
continual improvement in the Doctor of Ministry journey. This year, the discussions will focus on 
the integration of advanced professional education with field experience. 
 

Where Are They Now? 
Andrews Doctor of Ministry graduates can be found around the globe: 
 
Kjell Aune (’05) is the president of  the Middle East Union Mission, headquartered in Cyprus. 
Carlton Byrd (’07) is Director/Speaker for Breath of Life and the senior pastor for the Atlanta 
Berean church in Georgia, USA. 
Anna Galeniece (’02) serves as Assistant Professor of Practical Theology at Adventist 

University of Africa in Nairobi, Kenya. 
Aimable Niyobuhungiro (’08) was recently appointed Vice Rector at Adventist University of 
Central Africa in Kigali, Rwanda. 
Santiago Rodriguez (’04) is a chaplain with the United States Navy. 
 
Are you an Andrews DMin alumnus? Let us know where you are and what you’re doing now—

we’d love to hear from you! 
 

New Post-Graduate Certificate in Ministry 
The new Post-Graduate Certificate in Ministry is designed to recognize the development of 

advanced competency for effective ministry experienced by persons who complete the four 

modules of an Andrews Doctor of Ministry concentration, but do not complete all program 

requirements. The certificate is issued for the specific concentration the participant has 

pursued, but only after the time limit for completing the Doctor of Ministry program has 

expired. The graduate credits earned in that specific concentration are preserved should the 

person wish to reapply at a later date to complete the Doctor of Ministry program. 

Planning to start the DMin program in 2011? Wait no longer to apply! 
Concentrations launching new cohorts in 2011: 
 



Missional Church: A Biblical Response to Mission in Western Culture 

 

Launching in April 2011 in Florida, this concentration 
prepares participants to lead a 21st century missionary 

movement for Western culture in a Seventh-day 
Adventist context. 

The concentration is co-coordinated by the team of Dr. 
Michael F. Cauley, president of the Florida Conference, 
and Dr. Michael R. Cauley, pastor of the Oasis and 
Gracepoint churches in the Kentucky-Tennessee 
Conference. Applications may be submitted up to 
January 31, 2011. 

Preaching  

 

Dr. Hyveth Williams coordinates this concentration, 
designed to equip participants with resources for 
transformational prophetic preaching. Preaching the 
Word has the power to transform hearers. Participants 

will be challenged, inspired, and motivated to be great 

prophetic preachers of the 21st century. As graduates 
use the resources garnered from this concentration, 
congregational revival will be the anticipated reward. 
The first intensives will meet at the Andrews campus in 
July 2011. Application deadline is April 22, 2011. 

Persons who are not United States citizens or permanent residents usually need student visas 
to attend intensives, and should apply at least 6-8 weeks earlier than the published application 
deadlines.  

For more information about any of these cohorts, see www.doctorofministry.com, or 
call 1-888-717-6244. 
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